
LORD OF THE RINGS ESSAY PROMPTS

Lord Of The Rings is a famous books, that's why creating a unique topic for an essay may be a problem. Check the
ideas below and select a good title.

Discuss their major contributions to the work and well-being of the fellows. Compare a character or scene
from the book to its representation on film. Support your conclusion with specific examples from the text.
How does Sam change during the quest? Do you agree that the Ring should be destroyed or do you have an
opposing viewpoint? What does the inclusion of these stories add to or subtract from the book? How does
Tolkien depict female characters in The Lord of the Rings? Related titles on this novel:. Saruman advises
Gandalf that their best choice would be to join with the "new Power" that is rising so "to direct its course, to
control it. How did that affect the books? Why doesn't he claim the Ring? Visit Zessay. The most pervasive of
these elements are the Rings of Power, the palantiri, and Gandalf. Why are they significant? What does the
One Ring symbolize? Which scenes are omitted in the film version? What accounts for the different effects
that the palantiri have on Denethor and Aragorn? Why is Aragorn known by so many names; where does he
come from; what are his strengths and weaknesses; and what is his importance? Why does the author use so
many ending scenes in the trilogy? Tolkien did an extraordinary amount of world-building for Lord of the
Rings. How does this affect the book as a whole? How is the film version different from the book? What
powers, for good and evil, do Frodo, Gandalf, and their companions confront? What are the abilities which
animate and inanimate beings have there, and what customs or situations are taken as a matter of course?
Several episodes were omitted or added to the film adaptations: Tom Bombadil, the scouring of the Shire, and
Gollum's repentance on the stairs of Cirith Ungol were left out, for example, while the warg battle, Aragorn's
near death, and Frodo's repudiation of Sam were created for the film. What is the role of the songs, stories, and
legends described in the book? Tolkien often shows how evil can unintentionally work for good. What is the
significance of the One Ring? What English themes are present in The Lord of the Rings? You could write
about this absence of women, or about how the few female characters represent women and femininity.
Throughout the trilogy Tolkien uses foreshadowing and flashbacks to draw the scattered events of his
narrative together.


